
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Alice, for fantastic effort in  
English and Maths. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

6th November 2023 

Year 2 -  Riley R for improved effort in his 
work. 

Year 3 -  Jasper, for always trying  
hard and offering information. 

Year 4  -  Luke, for working hard and  
being super kind. 

Year 5 -  Elodie, for being a fantastic  
member of the class and always  
working hard. 

Year 6   -  Rosie, for showing such  
kindness to everyone in class. 

EYFS -  Ethan, for being such a brilliant 
member of our class. 

Diary Dates 

FOSS Meet and Greet -  Tues 14th Nov 

Children in Need Day - Fri 17th Nov 

Flu Catch Up Clinic - Thurs 23rd Nov 

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day - Fri 8th Dec 

Early Years Nativity - Tues 12th Dec 2pm 

Early Years Nativity - Weds 13th Dec - 10am 

Christmas Church Service-Thurs 14th Dec 1:30pm 

Whole School Pantomime - Friday 15th Dec 

Please note No After School clubs Mon 18th Dec 

and Tues 19th Dec 

Last day of school before Christmas Holidays - 

Tuesday 19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

Year 1 - Billy 
Year 2 - Ellena 

Year 3 - Ava 
Year 4 - Millie 
Year 5 - Beth 

Year 6 - Josiah 
 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

   Year 1 - William  
Year 2 - Harry 
Year 3 - Billy 
Year 4 - Zara 

    Year 5 - George  
Year 6 - Leo 

 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year  1 

Whole school  
attendance : 95.1% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 97.4% 

Class 1 98.0% 

Class 2 94.0% 

Class 3 97.1% 

Class 4 94.6% 

Class 5 97.9% 

Class 6 90.4% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

Christmas Lunch/ Jumper Day 
 

Our Christmas lunch takes place 

on Friday 8th December . If 
your child usually has packed 
lunch but instead would like a 
Christmas Dinner on that day 

please let the school office know 
by 

 Monday 20th November.  

Flu Catch Up Session 
The immunisation team are hosting a Flu Immunisation catch-up ses-
sion in school on 23 November 2023.If your child missed the Flu Im-

munisation session and you’ve already consented, they’ll be able to get 
it during this catch-up session. If your child already has received it at 
your doctor’s surgery, please let the team know as soon as you can so 

that your child does not receive this vaccination again. 
If you’ve got any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Immunisation Team 03333583397  

FOSS Meet and Greet 

3.30pm Tuesday 14th November 

 

Please join us in the school hall for coffee and 

cake. Come along to get to know your Friends 

of the School Team and find out what we do! 

All children welcome! 

Applications for Reception School Places 
 

Applications for Reception places opened on 5th Septem-
ber. Parents can make their application by going online at 

          www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions  
Applications for Reception class close on 15th Jan 2024. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.durham.gov.uk%2Fschooladmissions&data=05%7C01%7Cp3141.admin%40durhamlearning.net%7C65d8541affe247ed176608dbadde17bd%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C638294941644415811%7CUnknown%

